
Resolution 
 WHEREAS, Mrs. Rosario Nunez has been an employee of Wharton County 
Junior College since 1999, and 

 WHEREAS, she has served the J. M. Hodges Library for 23 years, and 

 WHEREAS, during these years she distinguished herself as a dedicated, 
reliable, and dependable colleague, and 

 WHEREAS, Mrs. Nunez demonstrated fairness and honesty in her 
interactions with peers, students, and community patrons, and  

 WHEREAS, she led the library through a massive conversion project, 
evidence of her tremendous work ethic and commitment to improvement, and 

 WHEREAS, Mrs. Nunez has elected to retire and is leaving us to begin a 
new chapter in her life, 

 NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that the Board of Trustees and 
the Administration herewith commend Mrs. Nunez for her years of service, 
dedication to the college, and commitment to the library, and that the Board and 
Administration wish Mrs. Nunez well in her retirement, and 

 BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that this resolution be incorporated into 
the official minutes of the Board of Trustees and a copy of said resolution be 
presented to Mrs. Nunez.  

Unanimously adopted in regular session by the Wharton County Junior College 
Board of Trustees on January 17, 2023. 
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